

Hayes Primary School George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO

Thursday 9th September 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

Re: Year 4 Outdoor Learning Day

On Wednesday 16th September, Year 4 will take part in a day of outdoor activities at school. This is to mark the annual trip to Hindleap Warren that we were unfortunately unable to attend this year.

During the day, the children will take part in many exciting activities such as shelter building and orienteering. As the children will be outside for the majority of the day, we would like them to come to school in old clothes and trainers which they are able to get muddy. The children will eat their lunch as normal on this day.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss Salter, Miss Cook and Miss Constable

Year 4 team

Yours sincerely,

020 8462 1769

@ admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

m hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk

@Hayes_Primary





























